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REMINDER!  June 8th Workshop
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Mission Statement
Promote interest and knowledge 

in the art of quilt-making, 
promote appreciation of the art 

form, educate people in all 
aspects of quilting and engage 
in charitable projects through 

quilt-making.

Dear Ladies:

 Crazy weather we are having!  But as the last 
few months wind down for our 2012-2013 Guild year, 
it is a time of completing challenges and UFO’s, getting ready for 
Pat Knoechel, Warren County Farmer’s Fair, Victorian Days, Harvest 
of Quilts and bringing in the new Board for our 26th year with our 
Victorian Tea!
! A huge thanks for all the beautiful quilts made for The 
Veteran’s Place!  This is what we are all about...that wonderful 
feeling of accomplishment, giving and camaraderie.
! Also, I have received such wonderful feedback about our last 
several meetings.  The “hands on” learning taught by our Very Own 
has really gone over big!  Not only to learn a technique new to us 
or one we are just polishing up, but I just love sitting in groups 
talking, laughing and maybe getting to know ladies in the Guild that 
you have seen coming and going but just never even knew their 
names.  A huge win/win!  As we grow in numbers, this is the best 
way to get to know each other.  Remember, ladies are always 
                 happiest when there is some sort of fabric nearby :)

       
Yours In Quilting, 

Nancy Caryl Geiger
ESQG President

“Stitching in Hope”
Bamboo & Pinwheels Quilt 

Workshop with Pam Kosa
9:30 am to 3:30 pm
--------------------

Participants must register at 
the ESQG April 9th meeting 
with $25 payable to ESQG.

Non-Guild member cost is $35.



September 4, 2012  Board Meeting  Belvidere NJ

September 8-9, 2012  VictorianDays   Belvidere NJ
September 11, 2012  Guild Meeting   25th Anniversary Celebration!
September 22, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Jelly Roll Races-Irene Compton
October 9, 2012  Guild Meeting   Quilt Historian-Judy Grow
October 13, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Holiday Placemats for Charity-Marlene Marlowe

October 27, 2012  Workshop    Appliqué Irises-Linda Hall
November 10, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Holiday Placemats for Charity-Audrey Planer
November 13, 2012  Guild Meeting   Sewing Machine Accessories-Peggy Baird
December 4, 2012  Board Meeting  Belvidere NJ
December 8, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Personalized bags and pillowcases for homeless

December 11, 2012  Guild Meeting   Christmas Party
January 8, 2013  Guild Meeting   Appliqué Techniques-Lorraine Hare
January 12, 2013  Stitching in Hope  The Veterans Place-Quilts of Love-Judy Zeitler 
         and Carol Marks
February 2, 2013  Mystery Quilt   Hope- Lucy Kise - $15.00

February 12, 2013  Guild Meeting   Wool Appliqué-Nancy Murphy
March 5, 2013   Board Meeting  Belvidere  NJ
March 9, 2013   Stitching in Hope  Eleanor Burns Day
March 12, 2013  Guild Meeting   Red Work Intro-Jane Bodolsky & Irene Compton
April 6, 2013   Quirky Quilter   Bello Giorno, Belvidere NJ

April 9, 2013   Guild Meeting   Crazy Quilts-Jacqui Clarkson
April 13, 2013   Stitching in Hope  Patty Burke’s Crazy Quilt/Personal Stitching
April 24-27, 2013  Paduka, Kentucky  
May 11, 2013   Stitching in Hope  
May 14, 2013   Guild Meeting   Barn Quilt Project-Audrey Planer

June 4, 2013   Board Meeting  
June 8, 2013   Stitching in Hope  Bamboo Quilt-Pam Kosa
June 11, 2013   Guild Meeting   Two Challenges due and Guild Tea-Angie LeMasters
         and Fran Viscicaro
Guild Meeting are held at:     Workshops & Stitching in hope are held at:

Belvidere High School Cafeteria    St. John’s UMC Church
806 Oxford St., Belvidere NJ  07823    354 High St., Hope  NJ  07844
Doors open at 6:30 pm     Hours:  9 am to 4 pm

Board Meetings are held in the Belvidere High School Library 

EVENING STAR QUILTER’S GUILD CALENDAR OF EVENTS
2012 - 2013



H
SAVE THIS DATE!

Friday, June 21, 2013

Pat Knoechel will return and 
present her trunk show for the 
ESQG on Friday evening, June 

21st beginning at 7PM at St. 
John's United Methodist Church in 

Hope.  Tickets for members are 
free and will be available at the 
May and June Guild meetings.  
Non-members are welcome but 

the tickets are $5.00 and will also 
be available at the door.


Door prizes will be awarded and 

members are asked to donate 
items and give them to Audrey 

Planer at the Guild meeting.  We 
would also like to display any 

items made from “Quilt in a Day” 
patterns.  Please bring them to the 

June meeting.
Thank You!  Audrey Planer

Yearly Quilt Challenge
Remember to finish your 

Challenge quilt for the June 
meeting!  Bring it to the June 

Guild meeting in a plain wrapper.  
If you have a label on it, please 

cover it.  Include your fabric sheet 
indicating your use of each fabric. 

Quilts will be hung for voting.  
Prizes will be awarded!!!  

We would also like to show all the 
entries at our Harvest of Quilts in 

October.
Leana McCutcheon &

Marlene Marlowe

UFO Challenge
  Please bring your completed 
April challenge and a spring-
themed fat quarter if you're 

participating in the FG exchange.  
We were scheduled to draw a 

winner of the FQ's in March, and 
we did that in April.  In addition, 
please bring your completed May 
challenge and a batik themed FQ.  
The fat quarter theme for April-

June is batiks.  We'll have the final 
FQ drawing in June and also the 

drawing for the grand prize 
winner.

Solvai Sanchez & Sharon Rehrig

Treasurer’s Report - 
3/12/13

by Cindy Smith, Treasurer

Beginning Balance:  $18,338.62

Revenue:  $4,800.00

Expenses:  $10.778.30

Ending Balance:  $12,360.32

          Sunshine Committee

2013 Quilt Show Meeting

All Members Invited!

Monday, May 6th

6:30 PM Belvidere High 
School Library

Sharon Kubich

Looking for volunteers to 
collect WC Farmer’s Fair entry 
quilts the week before the Fair 
- PA area & Hope area.  Phone 

Kathy Daniels 

908-763-1181 or email!

A new month is like a blank book.  The pen is in your hands.  It’s your chance 
to write a beautiful story for yourself.  Enjoy this lovely month of May!

Have you heard a member needs 
a touch of support and kindness?
Be sure to email Lorraine Hare 
and share their information.

Contact Lorraine Hare 
570-801-6080 or

Email:  lorrhare@ptd.net

mailto:lorrhare@ptd.net
mailto:lorrhare@ptd.net


Creativity, Workshops, Events, Charities, Trips & Friendships

 

Committees 2012/2013
Challenge:
Marlene Marlowe & Leana McCutcheon 
UFO Challenge:                                       
Solvai Sanchez & Sharon Roehrig        
Quilts of Love:                                            
Judy Zeitler & Carol Marks          
Hospitality:                                                
Mary Lou Nichols, Edie Ervey & Donna 
Koenig       ! ! ! !          
New Membership:! ! !       
Bonnie Eamigh & Mary Lou MacGregor 
Newsletter: Kathy Daniels !           
Programs: Rosemary McGuinness         
2013 Raffle Quilt: Penny Smith       
Sunshine Girl: Lorraine Hare           
Victorian Days: Jane Schreffler, Lorraine 
Cline, Min Kennedy & Barbara 
Contini! ! ! ! !
Ways and Means: Irene Compton           
Warren Co. Fair:  Kathy Daniels, Bern Yates

 I am a new member to the guild and 
made just about every meeting.  I love the 
mini workshops; and I love show and tell.
 Please let Jacqui Clarkson know 
how much I appreciated her show and tell 
and demonstration of fancy stitches.  I 
thought it was just great !
 Thank you for furnishing us with the 
supplies we need to make these 
wonderful mini projects !

Yours in quilting,
Ann Marie Grunn

Evening Star Quilter’s Guild
Celebrating 26 Years of Quilting

The Quirky Qui lter

Happy Birthday Guild Member!
March:     Lois Casadevall, Susan Duryea, Bonnie Eamigh, 
Doreen Lysebo, Pat Johnson, Solvai Sanchez, Peggy Schaedel, 
Elvera Waskiewicz.
April:   Peggy Chiniewicz, Joanne Davies, Donna Gierveld, 
Marlene Marlowe,, Sharon Rehrig, Anny Sivertsen.
May:   May Dudding, Darlene Kerr, Donna Koenig, 
Azie Kohn, Mary Lou MacGregor, Carol Marks,  Mary Lou 
Nichols, Joanne Robinson, Bern Yates.

Can you help?
A Note From Trudy Frey

Members of the Tom’s River Quilt 
group are making tied quilts and giving 
them to families that lost their homes 
due to Sandy.  If you have any tops or 
backing fabrics you no longer want or 

need, please send them to:
Ellen Hyers

24 Cove Rd., Tom’s River NJ 08753
732-831-9898

ewhyers@yahoo.com

mailto:ewhyers@yahoo.com
mailto:ewhyers@yahoo.com


Feel free to advertise your crafting business and items for sale here!
Find us on Facebook!
Evening Star Quilter’s Guild - Belvidere, NJ
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
130728106956089/
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Azie ‘n Jackie
Longarm Machine Quilting

Custom – Traditional Bedspreads   
29 Alden Street, Milford, NJ         

908 709-9700  -  908 996-3062

www.aziesquilting.com


